GLASS INDUSTRIES

Testimony regarding support of HB3209 and SB1021

May 15. 2019
Dear Oregon House Representatives and Senators,

Since 1933, Oregon Glass Company has been producing custom fabricated glass products
in Wilsonville, OR. Currently under the parent company of Hartung Glass Industries. we
produce around $24M in annual revenue and employ 145 Oregonians who live all across
the Willamette valley. Our products are shipped all across Oregon, up to the Tacoma,
WA area and all the way out to the Boise. 1D market utilizing 15 commercial motor
vehicles.

[ write today to request your support for HB 3209 and SB 1021. Both bills are important
for the future infrastructure improvements needed to help alleviate this area’s constant
increase in vehicle traffic. Our delivery trucks travel the very roads being proposed in
these bills Sunday-Friday. Approving the funds to make the improvements outlined in
these bills will further ensure our trucks are able to continue making customer deliveries
in an efficient manner and not having to sit in traffic for extended periods of time racking
up overtime expense.

Hartung Glass Industries stands with Wilsonville Mayor Tim Knapp. our state
Representative Courtney Neron and Senator Kim Thatcher in asking for your support of
these two key proposed bills.

If you have any questions, feel free to reach me at 503-454-5238 or bprice/ahartung-
glass.com.

Sincerely,

Brian E. Price, PHR

HR Manager
Hartung Glass Industries
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